
 

 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Its walk to school week  beginning next 

Monday 20th May.                           

Could your child/children walk to 

school, scooter or bike?   
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 The children have been enjoying more    

opportunities to explore the nursery play-

ground. Including the large sandpit, the 

climbing logs and mark making with water 

on the chalkboard at the back of the stage. 

It has been wonderful to watch their       

confidence grow as they interact with the 

older children and have a go at new         

activities. A reminder that sun cream 

should be applied before the children attend 

their afternoon session and please           

remember hats as it can be very hot in our 

garden. Thank you. 

Transitions 

Reception teachers will be visiting York Road after half 

term. It is a relaxed meeting and your child may share 

their family book with their new teacher and tell their 

teacher what they are looking forward to at school. 

If your child  will be leaving York Road to Reception. 

You can click on the link below for some useful         

information regarding the transition process on our 
website.   

 Leaving York Road Nursery And Starting Primary 

School – York Road Nursery & Pre-School  

 

 

 

 

https://yorkroad.herts.sch.uk/transition-from-york-road-to-primary-school/
https://yorkroad.herts.sch.uk/transition-from-york-road-to-primary-school/


  

 

 
 
Friends of York Road are looking for volunteers 
for the Summer Festival on Saturday 20th July.                                      
If you are able to organize or run a stall that 
would be greatly appreciated.  
Please contact the office and they will pass on 
your details to Becks.                                                                    
If you would like to make a donation towards the 
festival, please click on link below. 
 

York Road Summer Festival Collection Pot  

 

 
 

Foxes visited the woods yesterday and 
had a lovely time. Foxes will be visiting 
next Wednesday 15th May, then 5th June 
and the last visit will be Wednesday 12th 
June. 

 

Please remember to dress your child in      
appropriate clothing, and wellies, could 
you bring your child ready for the woods. 
Your child does not need to bring a 
morning snack as they have a biscuit and 
hot chocolate at the woods. We do ad-
vise sending your child in with long 
sleeves and trousers as the bushes can be 
quite  irritating on the skin. 

MATHS CORNER 

 

Look for and identify 

shapes in the house or 

outside, e.g a clock as 

a circle, door as a    

rectangle. 

 

 

 

 

Voluntary School 
Fund 

We would be very grate-
ful (if you are able to) to 
donate £10.00 each half 
term towards extra bits 
we pay for such as art 
resources,     cooking  
ingredients, etc. 

Payment can be made via 
our Arbor app.  

York Road Photo Day 

We have invited Davina a school pupil photographer to York Road 

next week on  Tuesday 21st May. 

If you would like to dress your child up please do so. We are   hap-

py for children to change their clothes after the   picture has been 

taken, however they will have to do that independently.  

If your child does not attend Preschool on this day, you are      

welcome to bring them along at 12.30 for a picture to be taken. 

Photographs will be taken in the garden, we hope the weather 

will be kind. 

  

SAVE THE DATE: 28th June from 4.00 - 5.30 is going to be 

our 2nd World Celebration Evening for the whole family to attend. 

 

Do you or any of your friends/contacts  have any wonderful   cultural tal-

ents that you/they would be willing to share with the school community? 

We are looking for performers /groups to join us to share with us their tal-

ent (for approximately 20 minutes a session/performance). Whether it be 

Bollywood   dancing, Indian drumming, Sitar playing, Folk Singing, Hip 

Hop Dancing, Yoga... the options are endless.  If you are interested or 

know someone that might be please speak to your class teacher and some-

one will get back to you as soon as possible.  

https://app.collectionpot.com/pot/3228511

